
Dear parents/carers, 



This week we have continued reading ‘Winnie’s haunted house’ and the 

children have learned all about doing words (verbs).  We have been 

answering questions about the story and continuing to practise our sentence 

formation and handwriting. 

In Maths, we have been focusing on shape.  We have looked at 2D and 3D 

shapes, discussed their properties and continued to work on our mental 

maths skills.  

For homework this week we would like children to write a short description 

of Winnie’s haunted house (below). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


